
NOTICE 
 

WATER CORPORATION: APPLICATION TO UPDATE 
OPERATING AREA 

 
The Economic Regulation Authority received a request from the Water Corporation on 
27 February 2006 to extend its Carnarvon operating area for potable water supply 
service up to the Shire boundary, to incorporate the town of Coral Bay.  
 
This notice is provided consistent with the Authority’s undertaking to notify licensees 
(under the Water Services Licensing Act 1995) of applications to amend operating 
licences and for new applications.  
 
The Authority is seeking comments on the proposed amendments, which are to be 
received by 4.00pm WST Monday 24 April 2006. 
 
The applicant’s details are: 
 
Name:   Water Corporation 
Address: 629 Newcastle Street 

LEEDERVILLE WA 6007 

 
For further information contact: 
 
General Inquiries 
 

Media Inquiries 
 

Mr Paul Kelly  
Executive Director 
Licensing, Monitoring & Customer 
Protection 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 
 

Mr Paul Byrne 
Director 
Byrne and Byrne Corporate 
Communications 
Ph: +61 8 9385 9941 
Mb. 0417 922 452 
 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
3 April 2006 


